
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
MOUNTAIN HOUSE COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT INCORPORATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, August 23, 2023, at 6:00 P.M. the San Joaquin Local Agency 
Formation Commission (LAFCo) will conduct a Public Workshop to provide information and answer questions 
regarding the proposed incorporation of the City of Mountain House as proposed by the Mountain House 
Community Services District (MHCSD). MHCSD has arranged for members of the public to observe and 
address the meeting telephonically via Zoom.  Please see below on instruction for attending the meeting. If you 
have any questions or need more information, please call the LAFCo office at (209) 468-3198, or email J.D. 
Hightower, Executive Officer at jhightower@sjgov.org       
 

To join the workshop: 

go to https://zoom.us/j/5754991160 or 

dial 1- 669-900-9128 from any telephone  

Meeting ID 575 499 1160. 

 
 

 
 

 _______________________________________ 
BY ORDER OF THE SAN JOAQUIN 

LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
Dated:  August 11, 2023                                                           J.D. HIGHTOWER, Executive Officer 

 
 
 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F5754991160&data=05%7C01%7Cmstites%40sjgov.org%7C4084ed8e217c4b2642ed08db9503f714%7C3cff5075176a400d860a54960a7c7e51%7C0%7C0%7C638267616477088897%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ETPtrdurZwBRqZp8bezJO53UuVnSOVo%2FPxrzxSHRcEQ%3D&reserved=0

